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An old Pennsylvania Dutch custom says 
that eating pork & sauerkraut on New 

Yearôs Day will insure good luck throughout 
the coming year.  If thatôs the case, then 

almost 250 people who ate at the Grange on 
January 1st should have a great 2011. 

 

 
 

 
 

A Busy Start to 2011  
 

 
 

 
 

http://www.perryvalleygrange.org/
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Grange Meetings This Winter Offered Nourishment

 

Fellowshipéto Nourish our Souls 

 
Foodéto Nourish our Bodies 

 
Musicéto Nourish our Spirits 

Educationéto Nourish our Minds 

 
(January) Representatives from the Perry Co. Chamber of 

Commerce describe efforts to enhance business in the area. 

 
(February) Sexual Abuse services and prevention education in 

Perry County is discussed by the Harrisburg YWCA.
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Grange Service Projects éAlways Helping Others  

 

A large number of our Grangers, including Bob 
Sheaffer (above), volunteered to help our friends at 

Valley Grange #1360 in Lewisberry make milk 
shakes at the Farm Show in January. 

 

 

Blood Drive   The Grange provided facilities and 

co-hosted a Blood Collection Drive on January 29
th
 

along with the American Red Cross and local Boy 
Scouts.  (Below) Grange volunteer Georgia Markle gives 

her donation. 

  

Valentine Gift Bags  were packed and delivered by 
Grange volunteers in February to about 15 local elderly, 
shut-ins and needy.  The bags included non-perishable 
food items donated by Grange members along with 
toiletries & personal care items received from the 
outreach ministry of the Newport Assembly of God 
Church.  Thanks to all who contributed to this project, 
packed the bags and/or delivered them to recipients. 

 

 

 
EElleemmeennttaarryy  PPoosstteerr//EEssssaayy  CCoonntteessttss      By the 

time this newsletter is issued, fourth and fifth grade 
students in the Newport and Greenwood Elementary 
Schools will be finishing their entries for the Grangeôs 
Essay and Poster Contests.  The theme for both 
contests is ñIf I Become Deaf Today, What Would My 
Tomorrow Be Like?".  Student participants are 
encouraged to use their imagination to describe in their 
essay or show in a poster how their life would be 
changed if they became deaf and how they would adjust 
to/cope with their loss of hearing. 

To conclude the project, the Grange will sponsor 
assembly programs in both elementary schools on 
Friday, March 25

th
.  At each assembly, an educational 

program featuring video & puppets will be given, 
certificates presented to all participants who entered the 
contests and award winners announced.  Show your 
support of the students by attending one of the 
assemblies:  10 AM at Greenwood & 1 PM at Newport.
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TThhaannkk  YYoouu,,  22001111  BBuussiinneessss  SSppoonnssoorrss  
 

Perry Valley Grange is very 
appreciative of the support 
given by each one its 43 

new and renewed 
Business Sponsors for 

2011.  A good number of 
those sponsors (left) 
attended our January 
fellowship dinner and 
received certificates to 
display in their place of 

business to show they are 
supporting the work of the 

Grange.  All sponsors 
receive advertising in this 
newsletter, through the 

Grange website and on the 
bulletin board in the lobby 

of the hall. 
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